
Village of Loomis
Budget Discussion Meeting Minutes

September 14th, 2021 - 7:00 PM
Loomis Community Building

The Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Loomis held a Budget Discussion Meeting on
September 14, 2021.  Notice of the Budget Discussion Meeting was published in the Holdrege
Daily Citizen on September 8, 2021.  Board members present included:  Mike Thorell, Maxine
Berry, Ben Collin, Don Masten, and Melanie Freeman.  There were no board members absent.

The Budget Discussion Meeting was opened at 7:00PM.  Three copies of the proposed budget
statement were available to the public.

Village of Loomis Board Chairman, Mike Thorell, made a presentation outlining the key
provisions of the proposed budget statement, including, but not limited to, a comparison with the
prior year’s budget.

The floor was then opened for public comment on the proposed budget statement.  Public
comment ensued.  All members of the public wishing to address the governing body were
provided a reasonable amount of time to do so.

Motion by Maxine Berry and seconded by Ben Collin to close the Budget Discussion Meeting.
Voting Ayes:  Thorell, Berry, Collin, Freeman, Masten.  Voting Nays:  None.  Motion passed 5/0.

The Budget Discussion Meeting was closed at 7:09PM.

There being no further business, a motion was made by Melanie Freeman and seconded by
Maxine Berry to adjourn the Budget Discussion Meeting.    Voting Ayes:  Thorell, Berry, Collin,
Freeman, Masten.  Voting Nays:  None.  Motion passed 5/0.


